
 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the annual preliminary budget of 

the Town of Gorham for the year 2023, has been completed and 

filed in the office of the Clerk of the Town of Gorham; that 

the Town Board will, at a meeting to be held at the Gorham 

Town Hall on Wednesday the 9th day of November 2022 at 7:00 

PM, hold a public hearing and review the Budget, Water 

District Budget, and Ambulance District Contract.  Any person 

may be heard in favor or against any item or items therein 

contained. 

 

That the proposed salaries of Town Officials, are as follows: 

  

1.  Supervisor - $35,687.00 

 2.  Councilmembers - $4,572.00 per annum each(4) 

 3.  Town Clerk - $42,163.00.00 

 4.  Highway Superintendent - $76,932.00 

 5.  Tax Collector - $8,575.00 

 6.  Town Justice - $12,684.00 

     7.  Town Justice - $12,435.00 

 

A copy of the preliminary budget is available at the office 

of the Town Clerk where it may be inspected by any interested 

person during office hours. 

 

 

 

Dated: November 2, 2022 

By Order of the Town Board 

Darby L. Perrotte, Town Clerk 

Town of Gorham, 

Ontario County, New York 


